AASB Special Board Meeting
Report
For
March 8, 2024 NWABSD Board
Meeting

The AASB held a special virtual board meeting February 15, 2024 to appoint two
board of directors for the two vacant seats. Five letters of interest were received
and interviewed by the Board of Directors Vacancy Committee appointed by
President Bellamy.

The five applicants were Amber Frommbherz of the Juneau School District, Frieda
Nageak of the North Slope Borough School District, Darlene Trigg of the Nome
Public Schools Board of Education, Hannah Bengtson of the Copper River School
District, and Julia Phelan of the Delta Greely School District.

The committee Chair Pete Hoepfner presented their report and recommended
Julia Phelan of the Delta Greely School District and Darlene Trigg of Nome Public
Schools to the AASB Board of Directors until the next Election in November, 2024.

After the board discussion, the AASB board of directors adopted the committee
recommendation. Attached is an updated list of the AASB board of directors.

The next regular AASB board of directors meeting will be held in Anchorage Hilton
Hotel April 19-20, 2024 during the Spring Boardmanship Academy. And again, the
July 18-21 AASB board meeting will be held in Kotzebue.

Quyanaq and thank you for your support. It is a privilege to represent our district
at the Association of Alaska School Boards.
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